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COVID-19 Assistance for Utility Bills through PSD
[bookmark: _Hlk56593742][bookmark: _Hlk56594405]If COVID-19 has caused economic hardship for you or your business, you may be eligible for help with your overdue utility bills. The Department of Public Service has funds to help available now.  Apply for assistance before October 25, 2021.
[bookmark: _Hlk56594467] Apply here (link to be included)

Twitter
If COVID-19 has impacted you or your business, you may be eligible for help with your overdue utility bills.  The Department of Public Service has funds available now to help.  Apply now. (Link to be included)
Facebook
Department of Public Service can help you or your business pay overdue utility bills.  Visit us at (link ) to check your eligibility.  Assistance is first come, first serve.  
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ARE YOU A RESIDENT OR A BUSINESS IN VERMONT THAT HAS BEEN AFFECTED FINANCIALLY BY COVID-19 AND ARE HAVING TROUBLE PAYING YOUR ELECTRIC, NATURAL GAS, LANDLINE TELEPHONE, WATER OR SEWER BILLS?   THE VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICE HAS A PROGRAM TO HELP YOU.  THIS PROGRAM IS AVAILABLE TO ELIGIBLE APPLICANTS ON A FIRST COME FIRST SERVE BASIS.  APPLY NOWFOR THE V CAP ASSISTANCE PROGRAM ON LINE AT PUBLIC SERVICE DOT VERMONT DOT GOV.  FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL THE VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICE AT 1-800-622-4496.

